From: *redacted

To: cityclerk
Subject: Temporary Use Permit Application# TU000091
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 5:23:02 PM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

We do not agree this Permit should be issued / provided for this purpose to the Province or to
the City of Prince George.

As a Province and Municipality we have provided many opportunities to the unhoused
community that are not being utilized to capacity

We hope that this permit will not be issued.

Thanks
Richard Leask
*redacted
1425 Gorse Street Prince George
V21-1G2

*redacted





